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WAKULLA COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

Professional Engineering Services for the Otter Creek Waste Water Treatment Plant Expansion 
Request for Qualifications 2014-16
NOTICE OF EVALUATION COMMITTEE MEETING
Be advised that there will be a meeting of the evaluation committee on Monday, September 8, 2014 beginning at 9:00 a.m. to hear oral presentations from those firms who responded to the RFQ and were selected to participate in oral presentations.
Presentations will be done in closed session pursuant to section 286.0113, F.S. Meetings will be recorded. 
The presentations will be held at the Board of County Commissioners Administrative Offices located at 3093 Crawfordville Highway, Crawfordville, FL  32327.

If you should have any questions regarding this matter please feel free to contact Katie Taff at 850.926.0919 or via e-mail at ktaff@mywakulla.com 
